
Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects 

Date: February 6, 2023 

To: Kerry McCormack, Councilmember 
Ward 3 

From: James DeRosa, Director 
Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects 

Re: Request for review and approval of the proposed subdivision 
West 11th Street Subdivision Phase II 

Location: West side of West 11th Street from Castle Avenue to I-490 

Ward: 3, Councilmember Kerry McCormack 

Description: 

This is a proposed subdivision that will reconfigure 10 existing parcels into 7, 
making the existing lots wider.  This is the second phase of initial  
construction of 4 townhomes that took place originally around 2012. 

This proposed subdivision plat has been forwarded to you for review an 
approval.  If you have any questions please contact Shane Shuba, Survey 
Department at 216-664-2475.  

Thank you. 

JDD/sms 
Cc: Eric Westfall 

Kimberly Moss 


